
Fairy Garden Extravaganza 

Mothers with Children (ages 5-13) 

Build your very own gardens. 
 

Days: 3 Saturdays, April 13, 20, 27 
Time: 9:00-10:00am 
Place: Coyote Trail Elementary Café 
Cost: $5 online registration (per child) 
Registration:  Visit www.ContinentalBaptist.org and click the “Registration” page 
(or scan the QR code) and follow the instructions. If you have any questions, call 
Mike at 520-579-0659. Space is limited, so early registration is recommended.  
This event is sponsored by Continental Baptist Church (PO Box 1362, Cortaro, AZ 
85652) meeting in the Coyote Trail Elementary Café each Sunday. 

 
The Marana Unified School District neither endorses nor sponsors  

the organization or supervises the activity represented in this flyer.  
The distribution of this material is provided as a community service. 

 

More Details 
This is a ground-up “Fairy Garden” craft activity. The host church will supply all the materials: pots, dirt, 
paint, decorations, etc. Each week parent and child participants will add new features to their fairy 
gardens, finishing up in time for Mother’s Day. On the final Saturday (4/27), each child is encouraged to 
wear fairy or princess attire. Wings will be supplied to have our own “Fairy princess parade.” And all the 
fairy gardens will be on display for the whole class to see.  
 

What to Bring: 
 Yourself  
 One Parent 
 Clothing that is craft/paint friendly  

(except final Saturday, see above) 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
FAQs: 
 Do I have to belong to Continental Church to participate? 

No, all are welcome. 
 What if I have more than one child? Register each child 

and bring no more children than the parent can manage 
during the activity. 

 Do I have to stay with my child? Yes, no one else will be 
able to take care of your child during the activity. 

 Will this be a Bible class with Bible stories? No, but the 
activity will start with prayer and the Bible may be 
mentioned. 

 Do I have to come every Saturday? Yes, please only 
participate if you plan to come each week. Otherwise  
your project will not be completed. 

 Will my child be safe? Yes, all church workers are vetted 
including a 3rd party background check. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.continentalbaptist.org/

